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Manager's Introduction

Summer has finally arrived, bringing with it a range of exciting events and activities.
We are absolutely delighted to update everyone on the recent happenings, as our
schedule is constantly filled with enjoyable and meaningful opportunities for our
residents to embrace each day and season to the full.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Lynne Conway
Home Manager
 

Troon’s Annual Glasgow Taxi Outing

From 1945 until today, thousands of Taxi drivers have donated their time and effort
to make the ‘Outing Fund’ the annual success that it is. Most of the drivers don fancy
dress costumes much to the delight of the children and the people on the route from
Glasgow to Troon itself. They even dress up the Taxi’s! 

Troon is our very own community here at Queens View Harbour and this will be our
third outing to show our support to the taxi drivers and their cabs, we even donned
some fancy dress ourselves. 

It's been almost 80 years that they have been travelling to Troon and we can't wait to
see what surprises they have in store for us next year.

All Ability Cycles

The East Ayrshire Council All Ability Cycles are a community club for all children,
young people and adults who have additional needs or mobility issues. 

The club offers individuals the opportunity to participate in cycling. All the while
remaining in a fun and safe environment. They have a variety of accessible bikes to
meet everyone’s needs. 
 
Here at Queens View Harbour, we won’t let anything stand in the way of us getting
out there having fun and enjoying ourselves.

Drumming Lessons

We have been given the fantastic opportunity to have some drumming lessons.
Janette kindly visits us here at Queens View Harbour and it's quite therapeutic to
make so much noise. The drumming is a hit with everyone including the staff and
families. 

Our Wellbeing

It’s important for us to all look after ourselves and each other and be kind! As part of
our Glad to Care Week, we celebrated this on Wellbeing Wednesday. Linda’s Soul
Sanctuary paid us a visit where the staff were able to benefit from some Reiki and
Drum Healing. Our residents were also able to relax and unwind with some mini
facials and hand massages.

We have also introduced Namaste sessions within the home.

National World Bee Day

Bees are an important part of Mother Nature's plan, they pollinate food crops.
Pollination occurs when they travel from one plant to the next fertilising the plant.
They also make one of nature's sweetest and purest foods honey. Honey is not only
used for its sweetness, but it also acts as an anti-inflammatory, antioxidant and
antibacterial agent. Doctors also use honey on burns and to promote wound healing!
There are over 300 varieties of honey! It also ranges in colour from nearly colourless
to dark brown. Here at Queens View Harbour, we enjoyed getting to taste some of
the different varieties.

Father's Day

We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who joined us on Father’s Day to
celebrate. Also, a shout-out to the catering staff who delivered a delicious Father’s
Day buffet for us all to enjoy.

Upcoming Dates For The Diary

Our annual Garden Party is on the 26th of July 2024, can you believe QVH is 3!
Everyone is welcome to come and enjoy the party, look out for further details. 

The Open Championship will be held at Royal Troon Golf Club between the 18th and
21st of July! Please plan ahead as there will be road and street closures all around
the care home. We’re so excited to see many new faces within the community and
we hope the sun shines over Troon for us all to enjoy this world-class event.

Home & Staff News

Home Improvements

We are currently await to have new carpeting laid on both floors in the main corridor
areas. This will be a huge improvement for everyone. This will be done over 2 weeks
and will be fitted in sections, we are looking at a commencement date sometime in
July.

Staff News

We would also like to remind everyone of our Employee of the Month scheme. We
would like anyone to put in a recommendation for a member of staff that you feel has
maybe gone that extra mile or someone who you think is deserving of this award.
There are voting slips at reception and these are handled by the Manager in strict
confidence.

Our Facebook Page

Make sure to check out the Queens View Harbour Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us or leave a review through the link below as we would be happy to

receive your comments.
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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